Dear Sir or Madam,

I wish to make known my views regarding the amendment to veto laws for the Australian
Territories. | believe that the push to amend this legislation is detrimental to Australia. |
have grave concerns that this is a back door effort by Senator Bob Brown to introduce
laws to legalise matters which are dangerous to our Australian way of life, and, more
importantly, our moral standing. The Australian people did not vote for leadership by the
Greens, but that is what is happening. I think the politicians who ARE in power should
rein this man and his party in before the thin edge of the wedge he is driving splits
Australia apart.

Sincerely,
A Cameron.
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